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Office: (719) 520-7141, Email: deborahmynatt@elpasoco.com

MEDIA RELEASE

DATE: March8,2020[1:05PM]

Sheriff's Office Asking for Assistancen LocatingSuspecWWantedfor AttemptedMurder

OnMarch7,2020,atapproximatelys:40PM, a 9-1-1 call wasreceivedat our CommunicatiorCenterfrom a
reportingpartyindicatingshewasjust shotat. Thereportingparty statedshewaswaveddownby afemaleand
decidedo give heraride. Shortlythereafteramalein anothewehiclepulledup nextto themandshotseveral

roundsin their direction. Neitherof thefemaleswereinjured. This occurredat SpaceVillage AvenueandSouth
MarksheffelRoad.

After apreliminaryinvestigationperformedby deputiesanddetectivesywe wereableto identify Jamerénilliams
(DOB: 07/06/2000)msthe suspect.He is wantedfor AttemptedMurder/Domestid/iolence.

Heis describedhsablackmale,approximatelys'6”, mediumbuild, with brown hairandbrowneyes.
A photograplof him is attachedo this pressrelease.

We areaskingour communityto bevigilant andnotto approactthe suspecbr makecontact. If you haveany
informationof Jamerawilliams' whereaboutsyr anyinformationrelatedto this incident,you areaskedo please
contactthe Sheriff's Office Communication€enterat 719-390-5555¢r 9-1-1if it is anemergency.
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On March 7, 2020, at approximately 5:40 PM, a 9-1-1 call was received at our Communication Center from a reporting party indicating she was just shot at.  The reporting party stated she was waved down by a female and decided to give her a ride.  Shortly thereafter, a male in another vehicle pulled up next to them and shot several rounds in their direction.  Neither of the females were injured.  This occurred at Space Village Avenue and South Marksheffel Road. 

After a preliminary investigation performed by deputies and detectives, we were able to identify Jamere Williams (DOB: 07/06/2000) as the suspect.  He is wanted for Attempted Murder/Domestic Violence. 

He is described as a black male, approximately 5'6", medium build, with brown hair and brown eyes.  
A photograph of him is attached to this press release.

We are asking our community to be vigilant and not to approach the suspect or make contact.  If you have any information of Jamere Williams' whereabouts, or any information related to this incident, you are asked to please contact the Sheriff’s Office Communications Center at 719-390-5555, or 9-1-1 if it is an emergency.
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